
BROOK HAVEN 
MIDDLE SCHOOL
INVITES YOU TO JOIN US...

 FIFTH GRADE 
INFORMATION

NIGHT
 Thursday, Feb. 25 at 6pm  

Log in to learn more about our fifth grade program 
from our teachers and administration. 

This is an evening for parents & guardians to meet our teachers and learn
more about our school, curriculum, and extracurricular offerings. Park

Side 4th graders will participate in a spring orientation with their classes. 
Please feel free to reach out with any questions.

(707) 829-4590 or Sara Gramm, sgramm@sebusd.org
Click Here to register for the Zoom Link

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAvcumurTMiH9VaX5t2yi-5-6fc5Vqfs74o

